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Our Mission: 
We seek to live Christôs love, 

welcome all people 
and joyfully serve God. 
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At VBS we had a blast ñon 
the riveròðnow itôs time for 
the whole church to join in on 
the fun.  So come enjoy 
some time on the river with 

your church family! 

Mark your calendars for the 
first All Church 
Current River float on 
Saturday, September 8th.  This is a weekend event (Friday evening, September 7th 
until Sunday noon, September 9th) with camping or lodging at Echo Bluff State Park.  
We will use kayaks and canoes on the river.  If youôd like to join us but prefer to stay 
off the water, you are more than welcome to spend the day on shore hiking, napping, 
reading, or relaxing!  We will worship together on Sunday morning before heading 
home.  Come join us for as much or as little of the weekend as you would like!  For 
more information or to sign up contact Betsy Wacker  Wacker.betsy@att.net or 314 

974 9905. 

Find Rest on the River 

Discernment Team Update 
The Discernment Team is entering the final stages of its work.  The team members 
spent time in June sifting through all the reports from all of the interviews and group 
meetings as well as the notes and e-mails from members of the congrega-
tion.  Then they held a retreat at the church as a team to compare notes.  The next 

step is a retreat in July to continue that work.    

A key question has been "What is our identity as a church?"  Some themes  in-
cluded being a warm and welcoming congregation, a mission oriented church, envi-
ronmentally conscious, spiritual, a place of connection within the congregation and 
especially with the community, a place where solid Christian education takes place 

and a desire to become more diverse. 

The above characteristics of who we are will drive the direction of where to use the 
Meyer gift. Key areas expressed were: mission with an emphasis on social and 
justice issues, first floor and building renovation and redesign, financial sta-
bility (endowment), and a few miscellaneous ideas. 
Anyone with questions, please feel free to speak with one of the pastors or mem-
bers of the discernment team:  Sandy Buschmann, Greg Falk, Bill Schwartz, Denise 

Thomas, Carrie Rao, Deke Karzon, John Wagner. 
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Sunday Services 
July 1 

Summer Series: Ruth 

One Worship Service at 9:30am 
 

July 8 

Communion 

Summer Series: Ruth  

One Worship Service at 9:30am 

 

July 15 

Summer Series: Ruth 

One Worship Service at 9:30am 
 

July 22 

Summer Series: The Ten 
Commandments  

One Worship Service at 9:30am 
 

July 29 

Summer Series: The Ten 
Commandments  

One Worship Service at 9:30am 
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Happy 4th of July! 
Church offices will be closed. 

Looking for a great parking spot for 
the Webster 4th of July parade? 
The church lot will be open, and all 
are welcome to sit on the front steps 
& lawn and watch the parade pass by. 

Dear Friends in Christ, 
 
The meeting of the General Assembly of 
the Presbyterian Church USA in St. Lou-
is has come and gone.  I'm thankful!  I'm 
thankful for the chance to participate as 
an observer and be witness to how many 
ways in which our denomination is active 
in the world spreading the good news of 
Jesus Christ.  Wandering through the 
exhibit hall helped make this concrete for 
me.  I am thankful for GA junkies.  These 
are people who are passionate about the 
church, its polity, its procedure and poli-
cies, as well as its mission to be faithful 
to God's call.  I am also thankful to be 
part of denomination that does not bow 
to the empire but consistently and per-
sistently works to make the world a bet-
ter place for all of God's children as God 
calls us to do! 
 
I am most thankful to be part of 
WGPC!  Our church stepped up with 
over 100 volunteers who gave of their 
time and talent. Being in the crowd of 
2500 Presbyterians often felt like being 
in Fellowship Hall there were so many 
WGPC folks everywhere you 
looked!!   Many of you also agreed to be 

prayer partners by praying for a list of folks 
at the convention all week long. In addition 
your faithful stewardship allowed us to 
also step up financially to help our presby-
tery fulfill its duty in hosting this enormous 
event.  All week long I had people express 
how thankful they are for how our church 
kept saying "yes"!   
 
Lastly, many of you have wondered how 
the Bail Project offering went.   The goal 
was to raise $10,000 and free 45 peo-
ple.  After hundreds marched from the 
convention center to the St. Louis Justice 
Center, our stated clerk, J. Herbert Nel-
son, presented a check for over 
$47,000!  Many more folks were going to 
be set free to return to their families than 
originally hoped.  It was a beautiful enact-
ment of the healing love of Jesus Christ! 
 
It's good to be a Presbyterian!  It's exciting 
to be part of the WGPC faith communi-
ty!  It's a holy blessing to be a disciple of 
Jesus Christ!! 
 
See you in church! 
 
Peace,  
  -Ed 

A Word from Our Pastor 

Summer Worship 
Over the summer weôll meet in the 
middle at a relaxed Sanctuary service 
at 9:30am, sometimes accompanied 
by the Informal worship band and 
sometimes accompanied by our drop-
in summer choir. Weôll return to two 

services on August 19. 
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Calling All Coffee Lovers! 
Coffee Lovers! On Sunday mornings head to Fellowship 
Hall and try a cup of the new coffee that we are serving. 
This coffee comes to us from a new company in St. 
Louis called Switch Coffee Collective.  Switchôs tagline 
is òRemarkable Coffee. Stronger Communities.ó and 
their goal is to work with marginalized members of soci-
ety seeking to find dignity in employment and switch the 
trajectory of their lives. They will be partnering with Mis-
sion: St. Louis to provide jobs for people in North City, 
including those who were formerly incarcerated. We hope you enjoy the coffee and 
the opportunity to help build up our community! For more information about Switch 
check them out at switchcoffee.co and to learn about Mission: St. Louis vis-
it www.missionstl.org. 

http://switchcoffee.co/
http://www.missionstl.org/


George and Betsy Gowan joined the church the same 
day Georgeôs granddaughter was confirmed!   

Meet Our Newest Members! 
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Newer Member 
Cookout  
A cookout to honor our newer members will 
be held on Saturday, July 28, at 5:00pm. 
This party will be hosted by Marilee and 
Craig Campbell at their home (#6 Country-
side Ln., 63131).  
All Deacons and El-
ders are encour-
aged to attend! 
Please RSVP to 
Marilee (314-394-
0400 or marileecampbell11@gmail.com) and 
let us know if you can bring a salad, dessert 

or side dish.  
 
Newer members will 
be sent invitations. 

Jordan and Jessica Gatewood joined along with their children 
Clara and Alex.  Theyôre looking forward to getting involved in 
childrenôs ministries and in the new advocacy team!   

Greg and Jessie Austermann joined with their sons Carter and Hud-
son.  Joining was extra special for the Austermann family, as Jessie, 
Carter, and Hudson were all baptized together! 












